
My name is Katie Foxley-Conolly and I am writing concerning the Food Standards 
Admendment(truth in labelling palm oil) Bill 2009. 
I strongly believe that as a free country we should have the right of freedom to choose 
whether or not we want to purchase palm oil products. I am very much against palm oil 
and it really upsets and frustrates me that i could be buying palm oil and therefore 
supporting it without even knowing. If this is the case I certainly would not buy it by 
choice and i know many people feel the same way. 
  
I do not wish to appear before a senate committee hearing in Canberra. 
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